
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity 
pledge our lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will 
bring witness and encouragement to the community. 
 
Rector: The Rev. Robin Trevors  - 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  
mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      
 
Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  If you 
require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one. 
 

       Service Times for 
May 21st, 2023 to May 28th, 2023  

Sunday, May 21st, 2023 
7th Sunday of Easter 
Ascension Sunday 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

Thursday, May 25th,  2023 
 

Holy Communion (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, May 28th, 2023 
Day of Pentecost 

Morning Prayer (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

ACTS 1:6-14                                                                             PSALM 68:1-10, 33-36 
1 PETER 4:12-14; 5:6-11                                                                      JOHN 17:1-11 
 
Reader: Martha Beson 
 
Father’s Day Flowers - Anyone wishing to place flowers in the church for Father’s Day 
in memory of loved ones can use the envelopes marked Memorial Donation which are 
placed at the back of the church. Envelopes must be received by Sunday, June 11th, 
2023.  Please include your name, envelope number, and name of loved ones. 
 
Senior Home Schedule for June 2023. 
June 5:      1:30 pm  Twin Towns                         3:00 pm Golden Years (B) 
June 6:      1:30 pm  Long Term Care                   2:30 pm  Carmelite House 
June 7:      1:30 pm  Hollett Park Living (B)        3:00 pm  Kingsway Living 
 
FOOD BANK SUNDAY – Just a reminder that the 1st Sunday of every month is Food 
Bank Sunday. You can place your donations in the front entrance donation box, 
 
Choir Practice:  Choir practice will be held on Mondays @ 7:00 p.m.  If you would 
like to be a part of the choir, please come along.  Also, anyone interested in performing 
a vocal solo and/or playing an instrument during our church services, please contact: 
Charlotte Carey at carey255@gmail.com or call 293-1695. All are welcome. 
 
Greeters:  Rendell Hulan, Brad Hulan, Jim Mercer, Joe Richards, Dennis Boone 

 

 HOLY TRINITY ANGLICAN CHURCH 
FINANCIAL STATUS 2022 

  March 2023 April 2023 Year to Date 
TOTAL MONTHLY 
REVENUE 

 
 $14,211.01 

 
  $20,159.15 

 
  $67,099.98 

TOTAL MONTHLY 
EXPENSES 

 
 $20,885.89 

 
  $22,896.13 

 
$103,388.71 

TOTAL 
PROFIT/LOSS 

 
(-$ 6,674.88) 

 
(-$  2,736.98) 

 
(-$36,288.73 

 
ACW NEWS: 

- REMINDER  -  The closing meeting/dinner will be held on Wednesday, May 
24th@ 6pm. Cold plates will be ordered from Riverside. Cost is $15.00 per 
person.  If you plan to attend, please let Dolly Hart or Thelma Stockley know by 
Friday, May 19th (with your preference (ie: white meat, etc) and your money 
will need to be paid in advance).    You can contact Dolly or Thelma for more to 
place your order. 
Thank you to everyone who helped with the Mother’s Day tea. It was a great 
success.  It couldn’t be done without everyone’s support. 

- Looking for volunteers (men & women) to assist with the cleaning of the E.M. 
Bishop Hall on Monday, June 12, 2023 @ 10:00 a.m.  A sign-up sheet will be 
placed in the back of the church so you can indicate what time you are available 
to volunteer as this will be an all day project. 

-  
ACW Fellowship Day –The ACW District 1 (Exploits) Fellowship  will be held on 
Saturday, June 3rd, 2023 at St. James Church – Botwood, Opening Eucharist will be held 
at 10:00 AM.  Anyone interested in attending, please let Dolly or Thelma know. 
 
CHURCH KEYS – Please advise the church secretary if you have any keys that you are 
currently using.  If you have keys that you no longer require, please return them to the 
church office by May 17th, 2023. Thank you. 
 
Notice of Diocesan Synod – Notice is hereby given that the Forty-Eighth Diocesan 
Synod of Central Newfoundland and Labrador will convene in the Parish of St. Mary’s 
Clarenville, at the Clarenville Inn, on May 26-28, 2023.  Registration will take place 
from 3 – 5pm @ St. Mary’s Church, Clarenville – Convening Service starts @ 7pm – St. 
Mary’s Church, Clarenville.  The Theme for Synod – “Presenting Living Stones to the 
Creator”. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Susan will be on vacation from June 15th to July 3rd.  If you will 
have any notices for the bulletins of June 18, 25 & July 2nd, please have them 
submitted no later than June 7th.  Thank you. 
 
 



 
Walk for Hospice:  George and crew – Bill, Wally and grandson Ben will walk from 
Badger to GFW in early June for the Lionel Kelland Hospice. The support by Holy Trinity 
for previous walks has been greatly appreciated, helping the team reach their goal.  If 
anyone would like to take a pledge sheet for a group of friends, a community group, or for 
your workplace, please contact Dolly or George. All donations gratefully accepted. 
Donations can be e transferred to:  j.blake61@gmail.com.  Again, thank you for not only 
the financial support but the interest and encouragement for this walk. 

Parish Email Contact List:  Please contact the secretary at 489-3002 or email 
holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com to add your name to the Parish List 
 
Secretary Office Hours. Office hours for week of May 21st will be Monday to 
Wednesday 9am to 12pm, please have bulletin message for May 28th in by the 
morning of May 23rd. Please email holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com or by 
phone – 709-489-3002.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 


